

# 2019-05-03 Meeting notes

## Date

03 May 2019

## Attendees

- LF Staff: [Casey Cain](#) [Kenny Paul](#) [David McBride](#) [Trishan de Lanerolle](#) [Trevor Bramwell](#)
- Community: [Brian Freeman](#) [Ed Warnicke](#) [Christophe Closset](#) [Ed Kern](#) [Vratko Polak](#)

## Agenda

- Start the Recording
- [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing (Roll Call, Action Items (5 minutes)
- General Topics

## Minutes

Ed believes that we need to expand our testing to GitLab.

Brian: Build team consensus on the draft [Infrastructure Working Group Summary Report](#)

Ed suggests that the community gets access to Infra so that they can help resolve trivial issues.

We need more information around what we're doing with the hardware hosting in the Summary Report.

## Action items

